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WASHINGTON, D.C. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV) today announced

that a grant in the amount of $862,007 has been awarded to the Air

Pollution Control Commission by the U. S . Environmental Protection

Agency (EPA) for continued work on the Air Pollution Control Program.

The grant brings the total awarded by the EPA for this project to

$1. 37 million.

"We in West Virginia have learned to balance our priorities , " said

Rahall. "We understand the importance of jobs, and we know how

important it is to keep our State environmentally sound. I believe

that we can prove that the two are not mutually exclusive."
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